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Gilfilian Engineering, Inc.

Professional Environmental Consultants

Main Office: 255 E. Fireweed Lane, Suite 102, Anchorage, Alaska 99503
(907) 277-2021 « Fax (907) 274-8683

Mat-Su Office: 5751 Mayflower Court, Wasilla, Alaska 99654-7880
(907) 376-3005 « Fax (907) 373-5686

COUNCIL INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM

NO. 91-13
DATE: August 12, 1991
TO: Wasilla City Council
FROM: Robert E. Gilfilian, P.E. C{

SUBJECT: June 1991 Status Report
City Engineer Projects

This memorandum is to provide a summary report on the work conducted during the
month of June 1991 by my firm on City Engineer projects.

W.0. #91-04 WASILLA DRAINFIELD EPA APPEAL

Prepared letter dated June 20, 1991 for Mayor’s signature as a response to
EPA’s May 3, 1991 letter that was prepared by Norm Sievertson regarding
EPA’s review comments on the City’s appeal to EPA for correction action on
the Wasilla Drainfield Facility. Also, provided consultation to the City
Administration on the development of an approach to address EPA’s concerns.

W.O. #STP DRAINFIELD MONITORING PROGRAM

Performed routine discharge permit monitoring for the month of June 1991.
Updated the spreadsheet data collected to date on the monitoring activities.
Prepared engineering report dated June 26, 1991 on the summary of the
monitoring data and submitted the report to ADEC.

W.O. #N/A GENERAL CITY ENGINEERING SERVICES

Prepared review/response letter dated June 24, 1991 sent to Ms. Dawn
Webster of the Mat-Su Borough Planning Department regarding the adequacy
of the City’s drainfield facility for the sewer connection to the proposed building
addition on the West Valley Medical Mall located on Bogard Road.





